FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
VOTE SHEET
DECEMBER 2, 2003
RE: Docket No. 021249-TP - Complaint of Supra Telecommunications and
Information Systems, Inc. against BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. for
non-compliance with Commission Order PSC-02-0878-FOF-TP. (Deferred from

September 30, 2003 conference; revised recommendation filed.)

ISSUE 1: Should the Commission acknowledge Supra’s Notice of Voluntary
Withdrawal Without Prejudice?
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RECOMMENDATION: Yes. The Commission should acknowledge Supra’s Notice of

Voluntary Withdrawal Without Prejudice.

APPROVED

ISSUE 2: Should this docket be closed?

RECOMMENDATION: Yes. If the Commission approves staff’s recommendation in

Issue 1, this docket should be closed.

APPROVED

COMMISSIONERS ASSIGNED: Baez, Bradley, Davidson
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